
South  Tahoe  settles  with
former transit employee
By Kathryn Reed

South  Lake  Tahoe  has  paid  John  Andoh,  former  transit
administrator  for  the  now  defunct  South  Tahoe  Area
Transportation Agency, $5,000 to settle the claim he filed in
August 2010.

The civil rights lawsuit filed in federal court in Sacramento
was against South Lake Tahoe, the city police department and
Officer Russell Liles.

John Andoh

Police Chief Brian Uhler, who was not head of the department
at the time, was aware of the allegations, but not that a
settlement had been reached when contacted by Lake Tahoe News.

Assistant City Attorney Nira Feeley said she would provide
Lake Tahoe News with a copy of the agreement, but has yet to
do. So, it’s unknown if the city admitted to wrong-doing or
cut a check to make the case disappear or some other scenario.

Neither Andoh nor his attorney, Jeff Felton, returned calls.

A series of events, mostly in 2009, led to Andoh seeking legal
counsel and the lawsuit being filed.
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